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-
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	Subject:
	Listing of Recognized Operating Agencies (ROAs)


Dear Sir/Madam,

1
This Circular reports on the responses received following the request for information sent on 8 April 2005 in TSB Circular 24.  In that Circular, I invited Administrations of the Member States to inform the TSB, on a voluntary basis, of all entities which have the status of ROAs in accordance with Article 6 of the ITU Constitution and Nos. 1007 and 1008 of the Annex to the ITU Constitution, using the form annexed to the Circular.  Administrations can either provide a written list or the indication of a web site where the information can be found.

2
As of 31 January 2006, 43 Administrations had replied to TSB Circular 24. These are the following (in alphabetical order):

Afghanistan, Albania, Argentina, Armenia, Azerbaijan, Bahrain, Belarus, Bulgaria, Canada, China, Côte d’Ivoire, Estonia, Finland, France, Greece, Japan, Jordan, Korea (Rep. of), Lithuania, Mauritius, Mexico, Monaco, Mongolia, Niger, Pakistan, Panama, Qatar, Romania, Rwanda, San Marino, Saudi Arabia, Seychelles, Slovakia, Spain, Sudan, Suriname, Sweden, Switzerland, Thailand, The Former Yugoslav Republic of Macedonia, Uganda, Ukraine, and Zambia.

3
A consolidated list of Recognized Operating Agencies (ROAs) has been set up, derived from the responses received and from individual communications concerning the granted status of ROA by each Administration which were formally received by TSB and published in the ITU Operational Bulletins under the heading “Changes in Administrations/ROAs and other entities or Organizations”.

All information on ROAs has now been posted on a new web page, which is at:


http://www.itu.int/itu-t/inr/roa/index.html.
4
Any new or updated information on the telecommunication operators and service providers which have been granted the status of Recognized Operating Agency (ROA), by their Administration, in accordance with Article 6 of the ITU Constitution, and Nos. 1007 and 1008 of the Annex to the ITU Constitution, as contained in the Final Acts of the Additional Plenipotentiary Conference (Geneva, 1992) should be sent to TSB (E-mail: tsbtson@itu.int or Fax +41 22 730 5853) by using the Notification Form at the website: http://www.itu.int/itu-t/inr/roa/files/roa-notification.doc.  
5
I encourage ITU-T Members to provide TSB with information.
Yours faithfully,

H. Zhao
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
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